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MARKDOWNS - ENFORCED CHANGE OF SHIFT 

 

 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 

Asda has recently announced their intention to move the markdowns from AM to PM. 
A large number of members are currently working an early shift, often at 6am to do the 
markdowns. 
 
Asda are now asking these colleagues to change their shift start time by up to 12 hours. 
If you have personal circumstances, such as childcare, that means you cannot make this 
change then Asda should offer you and alternative on your current hours. If this is not the 
case, and you are being forced to change shift then please contact your GMB 
representative ASAP and raise a grievance. 
 
The GMB’s view is, that irrelevant of personal commitments or circumstances that any 
member may have, giving notice of a new start time of up to 12 hours later than your 
current start time is not reasonable and cannot be legally enforced. 
 
If you are being forced to significantly change your shift against your will, you also need to 
raise this as a grievance with Asda and contact your GMB representative to ensure we can 
provide the representation and see that you are treated fairly and justly. 
 
 
 
ROGER JENKINS 
GMB NATIONAL OFFICER 
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